
From: Walkerton Kinsmen Club  
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2024 11:02 AM 
To: Fiona Hamilton; Sarah Johnson 
Subject: Re: Save the Date - Correspondence 

Good morning and happy new year! 

I am following up with a reminder and invitation to Brockton council and staff to attend the Kinsmen 
and Kinette Anniversary Celebration on March 1st. 

We would be honoured to have Mayor Peabody bring greetings and present a scroll, as well as have 
all staff and council who would like to join us. 

The deadline for ticket purchase is February 19, 2025. 

If this invite/details could also be added to the public notifications on an agenda before the cutoff 
date again, that would be much appreciated. 

Yours in Kin, 

Steve Travale 

President, 2024-2025 

Walkerton Kinsmen Club 


